

March 14, 2014

Daemen College Faculty, Staff, and Students

Dear Colleagues,

It is with deep sadness that I inform you that Dr. Charles "Charlie" Sabatino, professor of philosophy and religious studies, died suddenly Thursday night, March 13.

Charlie was beloved by all who knew him. He was the best of the best—an inspiring professor, a passionate humanitarian, and a good friend to many. I personally will miss his cheery "hellos" and his big smile. Charlie will be deeply missed. His legacy on this campus is indelible. This spring, we will dedicate a stone bench on campus to his memory.

Details about funeral arrangements will be provided as soon as they are available.

Cordially,

Gary A. Olson

President